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Imposter Health Inspector Reported 
Yolo County warns restaurant operators to check identification of health inspectors  

 
(Woodland, CA) – The Yolo County Health Department’s Environmental Health Division is alerting 
restaurant operators and others in the food facility industry about fraudulent activity involving an 
individual or individuals contacting food establishments claiming to be a health inspector. 
 
Yolo County Environmental Health has received complaints that an individual using various names is 
contacting local food businesses by phone posing as a health inspector and stating an inspection is 
scheduled, usually for the next day.  The operator is then given a phone number to call to verify the 
inspection, and in some cases a confirmation number is also given.  However, there is no such inspection 
and the imposter inspector never arrives. 
 
Official food facility health inspections are generally unannounced and conducted by certified and 
trained registered environmental health specialists.  Inspectors do not collect money at food 
establishments and do not sell or endorse specific products.  State law also requires inspectors to carry 
official photo identification.  An owner or employee of the food establishment may refuse entry to an 
inspector who is unable to present official identification. 
 
To report possible fraudulent activity or ask about other issues related to health inspections, contact the 
Yolo County Environmental Health at (530) 666-8646. 
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